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Monday 22nd April 2024
Dear Parents / Carers,

Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies

It is that time of year when we need to think about ordering our leavers’ hoodies. 

We are using the School Leavers Company, a company we have used over the past few years.  The hoodies cannot be ordered direct from the school. They need to be ordered online and paid for online using the link below.  This is personalised to our school.

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/leavers-hoodies-login
USERNAME: 4717
PASSWORD: 7Zn6M5Gt
If you would like to order your child a hoodie, you can place it now, as the shop is live.  You can choose your own colour, size and nickname (if you wish to have one on the back).  If you choose not to have a nickname on the back, it will just say LEAVERS.

 

I have set the shop to close on the 20th May 2024. If you want your child to have a hoodie you must place the order by that date. 
Please note that it is our usual school policy that leavers’ hoodies can only be worn in school during the last week of term. 

If you are having any issues getting onto the website, then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Kind regards,

Cheryl Bertoni

bertonic@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk
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